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Please support HB 2502.  We as Your and the States Liquor Agents.  Your hard 

working Liquor Agents on behalf of the State of Oregon need this to happen. 

 

HB 2502 will implement an increased business loss compensation payment if the 

current system of liquor retailing in Oregon changes. This will enable store owners to 

get back at least some of their significant investment in these stores. 

 

Thank you 

 


